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Weekly Awards 

Each week a student of the week will be se-
lected for their wonderful efforts from both 

Infants and Primary students. 

INFANTS STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK 

Lochlan, Rickia, Wyatt, Bray-
den, Ewan, Beau and Ethan! 

PRIMARY STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah, Cassie, Mia, R-Jay, 
Holly, David, Maddison and 

Damian! 

 

 

Presentation Evening 

Congratulations to everyone for a fantastic year of learning! 
Major award recipients this year were: 

Paul Hadlington Shield—Beau Colley 

Louise Sullivan Butterfly Award—Mia McInnes 

Sportsperson Award—Damian Turner and Cassie Condren 

Attendance Award—Beau Colley 

Premier’s Sporting Challenge Medal—Lochlan Honeysett 

Farewell 

This week I bid farewell as relieving Principal at Hargraves PS. I 
acknowledge that change has been difficult for some, but our 
students have had a fantastic year of new experiences, chal-
lenges and opportunities. 

There are a few thankyous I would like to make. Ms Annabel 
Lucic and Mrs Alisha Glisic stepped into the role of Friday 
teacher this term and have done an amazing job. Mrs Kim 
Campbell for her continued support of Hargraves PS. Mrs 
Vanessa Rayner has been a wonderful addition to our school 
and invaluable in the office. Mrs Tiffany Colley for her tireless 
work on the P&C and in trying to make this school the best 
place it can be. Mr Peter Holman for his quick wit and expert 
groundskeeping duties. And a big thankyou to Ms Debbie De 
Groot for her expert work across the whole school, with every 
child, both individually and as a collective. 

I leave knowing that with these staff members Hargraves 
Public School is in good hands for the future. Farewell. 

2023... 

At time of publication principal interviews were still being 
conducted. I will email families when we have confirmation of 
the successful principal applicant and will work with the new 
principal over the break to ensure a successful transition into 
the role. 

Students return to school on Tuesday 31st January 2023. 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Joel Wilson—Principal (Rlg) 

Farewell Damian! 



IMPORTANT DATES 2023 
Friday 27th January—School Development Day (no students) 

Monday 30th January—School Development Day (no students) 

Tuesday 31st January—STUDENTS RETURN FOR 2023 

Wednesday 1st February—School Swimming Lessons commence (until Tuesday 7th February) 

Wednesday 8th February—Mudgee Small Schools Swimming Carnival (Years 3-6) 

Presentation Evening 

from everyone at Hargraves Public School! 

Have a safe holiday and a happy new year! 

Check out our Facebook page for a video on our 2022 exploits! 


